Mena Public Schools District Health and Wellness Committee August 30, 2016

Election of Officers

Chair: Steve Breedlove Vice-Chair: Todd Coogan Secretary: Tonia Smith

Parent: (a parent has been contacted but has not replied)

Student: (Hannah McDonald)

Community Member: (someone has been contacted but has not replied)

School Board: Clint Montgomery

District Representative: Paulette Crawford

The committee reviewed the "Wellness Committee Requirements-Annual Documentation of Completion". Each school will complete and return to Paulette Crawford.

Commissioners Memo: CNU-16-043 was reviewed and the guidelines discussed for Healthy snacks on test days.

The school Health and Wellness signature sheet for teachers and staff will be distributed to be signed and returned to the committee. It outlines the Health and Regulations that need to be followed by administrators, teachers, and all other staff. Please read it carefully before you sign and return it to your Health and Wellness Committee Member.

Members are: Louise Durham Elementary: Robin Castor, Becky Richardson Holly Harshman Elementary: Norma Foster, Tonia Smith Mena Middle School: Sherry Wood, Todd Coogan Mena High School: Steve Breedlove, Bobbi Baker

Members present on Aug. 30, 2016: Paulette Crawford, Norma Foster, Becky Richardson, Bobbi Baker, Tonia Smith, Todd Coogan.